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Topic: Update on Action Plan 

 
Background: During its Midwinter Meetings in Boston the YALSA Board did not 

have time to discuss the Association’s Action Plan. In February the 
Board did have a discussion on the plan via ALA Connect.  This 
document focuses on highlights of that discussion. 

 
Action Required:  Discussion 
 

 
• The YALSA President needs to move forward with the development of a letter on the 

importance of YA to distribute to schools of Library & Information Science. 
• Board members are very interested in finding ways to promote all of YALSA lists and 

have several ideas for how to do that, including asking a list committee chair and/or an 
author to be a part of a First Wednesday event and working to guarantee that bookmarks 
are as widely available as possible. 

• It’s important for YALSA to continue to connect with other organizations and 
associations in order to promote YALSA and its research initiatives. 
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